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My family enjoys snowmobiling in Maine each winter. We stay in Shin Pond & love 
the area so much we've purchased land in Mt Chase to build a vacation/retirement 
home.  The cost to register a snowmobile per year is a fraction of what it costs to buy 
lift tickets at a ski mountain or go out to dinner. These clubs work tirelessly to 
maintain one of the greatest trail systems in the country.   Grooming equipment is not 
only expensive to purchase and maintain, but the diesel fuel they need to run doesn't 
come cheap (a PB400 groomer burns 6-8 gal/hr depending on snow load).  I support 
the increase in funding for snowmobile trails & capital equipment grants. 


